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         Email: wocam2016@gmail.com     

      www.Wells OgunquitSeniorCenter.org 

             Wells Ogunquit Center at Moody 

 

 
 
 

     

 

 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, 
offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating based on race, col-
or, national origin, religion, sex, gender identity (including gender expression), sexual orientation, disability, age, marital status, family/parental 
status, income derived from a public assistance program, political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or 
activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs).  To file a complaint of discrimination write to USDA, Director, Office 
of Adjudication and Compliance, 1400 Independence   Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call (800)-795-3272 (voice) or  

(202)-720-6382 (TDD). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer."  

REFLECTIONS FROM THE VICE CHAIRMAN 

The Yard Sale was humming outside.  The Pancake Breakfast cooks were cooking as fast as they could inside.  The interior of the 

Center was awash with people milling about, buying and selling.  There was not an inch of flat surface that wasn’t covered.  I learned 

that the day before $1000 worth of ‘stuff’ had already been sold so I cannot imagine where all that stuff had been.  The atmosphere 

was jovial, lighthearted, with everyone having a good time with their new treasures.   

Volunteers were everywhere.  Some had been there since 7 a.m. the previous morning and would be there until it closed. Then, of 

course, there is the wrap-up which is the least fun of all, but necessary to return our beautiful Center to its original look in readiness 

for the week ahead and the myriad of activities always planned. 

As a newbie to the Center I am constantly struck by the amazing volunteers who give their time over and over.  I cannot attempt to 

name them all but today I saw many familiar faces who work on almost every fundraising project we do, and I saw some faces that 

were new to me who may have decided it was time to help out.  It is these new faces we need more and more of.  It is so rewarding to 

get involved and work with one another to make a success out of this fine Center. 

Torrey and I moved to Wells in October of 2018 from Houlton, ME - six hours north.  I was part of the founding team to create a senior 
center there and it opened two years earlier.  When we moved here, I was pleasantly surprised to see such an active organization 
already in place for I value such a presence in any community.  Perhaps because of my experience I was asked to serve on the Board 

and am happy to be doing that now.  But, you do not need to commit to a Board.  Just let us know where you want to serve and we 
can plug you in.  It is great fun and you meet some of the darndest people.    ~ Jennifer Sylvester 

Yard Sale raised $2,900  
 Our Volunteers are as follows Chair– George and Carol Hersom & Peg Noonan 

Nancy Harris, Phyllis Gordon, Oliver Paolucci, Edgar & Jonathan Sevigny, Sue Terwilliger, Bonnie Guptill, Lorraine 
Moulton, Marianne Sheehy, Millie Cullen, Donna Prokos, Janine Robichaud, Larry Dyer– Thank You!!! 

 

This is a little story about four people named Everybody, Somebody, Anybody, and Nobody. 

There was an important job to be done and Everybody was sure that Somebody would do it. 

Anybody could have done it, but Nobody did it. 

Somebody got angry about that because it was Everybody's job. 

Everybody thought that Anybody could do it, but Nobody realized that Everybody wouldn't do it. 
It ended up that Everybody blamed Somebody when Nobody did what Anybody could have done!!! 

 
Volunteers Needed to Share their Gifts of Time and Share their Talents 

 
****Reminder we are Owned by Our Membership which is YOU!!! 


